Class Four Curriculum Letter Autumn Term 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,
Topic
This term our topic is ‘The Egyptians’. Within the topic we will be looking at various important parts of Egyptian life including many historical aspects. We will also be studying the geography of Egypt. 
English
We will be focussing our English on the book ‘When we walked on the moon’. The children will write many different genres all linking to the text. 
Reading
I cannot stress enough the importance of regular reading. If the children read regularly this will benefit them in all areas of the curriculum and improve their vocabulary hugely. I would still suggest listening to the children read aloud 3 to 4 times a week if possible. I will be sending home a reading diary so that there is open communication regarding the children’s reading.
Maths
This term in maths we will be looking at place value, addition, subtraction, multiplication and division with focus on the written methods. This will be followed by statistics and fractions. 
Science
Our science unit is Light. The children will be learning about how light appears to travel in straight lines. They will be using this idea to explain how objects are seen and how and why shadows are formed in the same shape as the objects that cast them.
PE
We will be doing PE every week so children need their kits in school at all times.  
Homework
Please see the new Egyptian themed homework menu on the class page and the homework policy on the school website. I look forward to seeing all of the wonderful homework that the children complete in our sharing morning at the end of the half term.
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards,
Mr Bennett
